
Peek of the Week 

Our Learning 

 

Our topic and information on maths 
and English will be in the news let-
ter this week.  

 

All the classes have been following 
a continuous provision approach to 
the childrens learning.  

Continuing with the theme of our 
new book, Sharing a Shell. PSHRE 
has been this weeks priority, during 
the afternoons we have been fo-
cusing on turn taking activities 
such as learning to wait for our 
turn to ride the bikes and scooters, 
using visual communication sym-
bols and sand timers.  

We have been using the characters 
from our topic book during sensory 
play and role play.  

Important Message 

Please remember to 
packed spare clothes 
for your child as we 
are doing lots of wa-
ter play during the af-
ternoons.  

Please ensure your 
child has a water bottle 
and hat.   

Makaton sign: 

Thank you to the parents who visited us for the Learning Together afternoon, the children 
all did very well to have a change to their routine and we hope you enjoyed the session! 

Contact us: theorchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


